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Graduates Fellowship 

The IBC Graduates Fellowship held its most recent meeting in November. The event was 

called The Contours of a Leadership Journey. The session was arranged and led by graduate 

and current student Alan Wilson. Alan conducted an informal conversation with Alistair 

Campbell, pastor of the Finaghy church, and Russell Birney, retired Presbyterian minister 

and former Moderator, about their experiences in ministry (of over fifty years between 

them). Both men gave very frank answers, accompanied by deeply personal reflections, 

about their call to ministry, their struggles in ministry and some of the difficult times that 

helped to shape their ministry. Their openness was very much appreciated by those who 

attended. 

If you are interested in joining the Graduates Fellowship, being added to our mailing list and 

attending future events please drop us a line at ibcgf@irishbaptistcollege.net for more 

details. 
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End of term 
With Christmas approaching fast, the students (and staff!) have been counting down the 

number of assignments left to complete before the holidays. It was lovely to finish the term 

together at our annual Carol Service and to enjoy a Christmas meal with family and friends. 

There will be MA classes and a Ministry Seminar in January. Lectures will resume on 16th.  

 

Thank You 

THANK YOU for your prayerful and practical support during another year. We are grateful to 

God for all that He has done.  

Our next Open Day will take place on Saturday 11th February, 10am – 1pm. (Presentation 

11am). Perhaps you could bring someone along and introduce them to the College.  
 

 

 

 

M ay you know the peace of 

God’s presence this Christmas 


